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Cancelled Shuttle Pick up

Danbury - Brewster • 06/16/23
Cancelled Shuttle Pick up

ATTENTION BREWSTER SHUTTLE RIDERS: Friday June 16
The scheduled 6:37pm shuttle pickup at the Brewster Train Station is
cancelled for tonight.
The train before it will be picked up at 6:19 pm, and the train after it
will be picked up at 6:49pm.
Please plan your trip accordingly.
Sorry if this causes any inconvenience.
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